

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A. Comprofler

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Deputy Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Special Deputy Comptroller

Office of the Comptroller

May 7, 2004

Alderman Tony Zelinski City of Milwaukee Room 205, City Hall

Dear Alderman Zelinski:

Thank you for sharing a draft of File #040026 with me. The draft requests our office to review the procurement process utilized relative to a certain parking RFP. I have reviewed the draft, and have discussed this matter with the Department of Public Works and the City Attorney's office. Most, if not all of the issues raised, including whether the process comported with legal requirements, have been addressed in writing by these departments. In my estimation at this juncture another review would be premature.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment.

Very truly yours,

W. MARTIN MORICS
Comptroller

WMM:jrw

Cc: Alderman Terry Witkowski Alderman Robert Donovan

File Clerk